
 
 
 
 

June 12, 2020 

Dear family and friends, 

I am happy to let everyone know 

that we have another infection-free 

week at St. Anne’s Home — Thanks 

Be to God! We are very grateful to 

all of you for your continued 

cooperation, prayers and support! 

It is almost unbelievable that it’s the 

12th of June already. Summer is here 

and I hope you and rest of your family are enjoying the warmer days. Many of the Residents are 

taking advantage of this warm weather with daily strolls at the backyard and patios. They also 

spend a good amount of time in the sunshine around our serene Grotto area.  

Soon enough, we will be celebrating Father’s Day. This June brings special recognition to all 

special men in our lives: fathers, grandfathers, great grandfathers, brothers, uncles, priests, etc. 

The celebration of Father’s Day will be different this year, but our intention of honoring these 

men remains the same. We will do our best to make them feel very special and celebrated. I 

also want to wish all of you who are fathers a blessed day. 

We realized how these long months of separation can be difficult to both you and your loved 

ones. Please be assured that once we are given clearance to lift visiting restrictions by the 

Department of Public Health and the CDC, we will let you know.  

Again, thank you for your understanding and patience. We do regard you all as our partners in 

making sure that our Home remains safe and infection-free.   

Heartfelt thanks too for your generosity. This week, if anyone would like to help, we would 

appreciate receiving washcloths (white preferred but any color is good).  

God bless you and may you all remain healthy and safe. 

 

 

 


